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August 29, 2020 

Hurricane Ida 

PORT CONDITION YANKEE – Calcasieu Waterway 

PORT CONDITION NORMAL – Sabine-Neches Waterway 

 
Hurricane Ida is classified as a Category 4 Hurricane that will make landfall along the south, 

central Louisiana gulf coast.  The 7 A.M. National Weather Service (NWS) advisory continues to 

indicates the possibility of tropical storm force winds affecting the Cameron and Calcasieu Parish 

areas of southwest Louisiana.   

 

Sabine-Neches Waterway 

Therefore, effective at 12 noon, August 29, 2021, the Capatin of the Port, Port Arthur has 

rescinded Port Condition X-RAY and returned to Port Condition Normal for the ports of 

Beaumont, TX; Orange, TX; Port Arthur, TX and Sabine, TX including all tributaties and 

connecting waterways including the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway from Mile Marker 251 – 

316.8.   

 

Calcasieu Waterway 

The ports of Lake Charles, LA and Cameron, LA and the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway from 

Mile Marker 190.5 – 251 will remain at Port Condition YANKEE.  The guidelines 

established in MSIB 10-21 remain in effect.    

 

 

The Coast Guard will issue a Broadcast Notice to Mariners and Marine Safety Information 

Bulletins updating Port Conditions as needed. 

 
This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil 

and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/.  If you have any questions 

regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337) 

912-0073.  
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M. A. WIKE 

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard  

Captain of the Port 
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